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Commissioner’s Office 

 

402 West Washington Street, Room W469 

Indiana Government Center – South 

Indianapolis, Indiana  46204-2746 

 

Date:  January 02, 2025 

 

To:  All Respondents of Negotiated Bid 25-81329 

 

From:  Nathaniel Spears, Procurement Specialist 

  Indiana Department of Administration – Procurement Division 

   

Subject: Cancellation of Negotiated Bid 25-81329 – Low Speed Vehicles  

 

The State of Indiana has decided to cancel Negotiated Bid 25-81329 – Low Speed Vehicles. The work contemplated 

in this solicitation remains important. Consequently, The State plans to reissue sometime in the future.  

 

All questions regarding this decision should be directed to Nathaniel Spears (contact information below) 

 

We thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Indiana. 

 

 

 

Nathaniel Spears 

Nathaniel Spears 

NaSpears@idoa.in.gov 

Procurement Specialist 

Indiana Department of Administration 

 


